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August 6, 2007 
 
 

Administrative Letter 2007-09 
 
 
To: All Insurers and Other Interested Parties 
  
Re: Withdrawal of Administrative Letter 1985-7 
 

 
The State Corporation Commission’s Bureau of Insurance is advising all insurers and 

other interested parties that Administrative Letter 1985-7, which established certain limitations 
pertaining to the public’s review of rate and form filings, is no longer applicable.  As a result, 
Administrative Letter 1985-7 is hereby withdrawn. 

 
Insurance companies’ rule, rate, and form filings are open to review by the members of 

the public, by appointment, between the hours of 8:15 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday.  For scheduling appointments to review Property and Casualty rate, rule, or form filings, 
please contact the Property and Casualty Division’s Rates and Forms sections at (804) 371-
9965 or (804) 371-9298.  For scheduling appointments to review Life and Health rate or form 
filings, please contact the Life and Health Division’s Rates and Forms section at (804) 371-
9110. 
 

Any questions pertaining to this administrative letter should be directed to the applicable 
rates and forms section. 

 
Cordially, 

                                                                         
Alfred W. Gross 
Commissioner of Insurance 
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